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Dear Patient, 

Thank you for your recent enquiry in relation to travel advice. 

General Practice is not contracted to provide travel advice, so we are unable to provide this service. 

We would propose that if you are about to embark on your travels and need to know what travel vaccines you require, that you approach a private provider for advice in relation to your upcoming travel vaccines.

The practice is however contracted to provide patients with the following NHS vaccines in relation to travel. 
· Hepatitis A (infectious Hepatitis) ¬ first and second/booster doses
· Combined Hepatitis A & B - two doses with a third for over 16s
· Typhoid - first and second/booster doses
· Combined Hepatitis A and Typhoid - first and second/booster doses
· Tetanus, Diptheria & Polio - as given in the combined Td/PV vaccine
· Cholera
Once you have sought your travel advice, and if it identifies you requiring one or more of the above, please book an appointment with practice to obtain the NHS travel vaccine. 

Please ensure you arrange to have your vaccine in plenty of time before you intend to travel.

Best wishes
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